
 
Redwood Marching Percussion 

Memorial Day Ceremony Performance 
 
Dear Redwood Marching Percussion Parents & Students, 
 
This is just a reminder of our annual performance as the 
escort to Saratoga’s Memorial Day Ceremony.  This 
event will take place on Monday morning, May 26. 
 
Performers should arrive at Downtown Saratoga in the 
recessed parking lot next to Walls Fargo Bank 
dressed in full Redwood marching uniform except for 
shakos no later than 8:45 AM. 
 
The official procession up Oak Street to Madronia 
Cemetery begins at 9:30, and the ceremony is 
scheduled from 10:00 to 11:00 AM.  Students - please 
plan to stay for the duration of the presentation. 
 
Thank you, and see you on Monday morning! 


